The Board at its January 28, 2014 meeting adopted the following:

It is recommended that the Board:

1. Approve the implementation of new off-peak service on the 79B Scarlett Road
(Runnymede Station to Lawrence and Jane via St. Clair) branch, during the weekday

middays and early evenings (Monday to Friday), and during the daytime on Saturdays,
Sundays, and holidays, effective March 30, 2014; and

2. Forward this report to Councillor Nunziata.



